
 

Minutes of the Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
Meeting April 11, 2022 

 
Attendees: Joe Mahar, Chris Gilbert, Debbie Dilks, Frank Ponti, Craig Kane.  
Absent: Autumn Angelus, Renee Waters, Committeeman Warren Morgan  
  
Meeting called to order at 7:15pm. 
 
Minutes of the March meeting were not available we’ll look at them next 
month. 
 
Debbie will deliver the poster paper to the school and answer questions from 
Connie about our program. 
 
Correspondence: A letter regarding a septic system repair on block 5 lot 13 
was reviewed.   
 
Planning Board: A minor subdivision for Donald Bell is scheduled for the 
next board meeting.  Discussion centered around the current use of the 
property and need of a variance.   
   Two minor subdivisions were approved by the minor subdivision 
subcommittee.   
 
Renee submitted an email to send to the NJDEP.  It was reviewed, modified 
and all agreed it should then be sent from the EC to the DEP.  The email 
concerns 50 Paradise Road, block 70 lots 2 and 3. 
 
A grant for next year to control poison hemlock was discussed.  Joe might be 
able to get info as to how many cases of poison hemlock poisoning are 
reported annually.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15pm.   


